Lutton Parish Council Meeting Monday, 15th January, 2018 at 7pm Village Hall

PRESENT: Mr George Raby, Mrs Carrie Walsh, Mr Ivan Head, Mr Chris Cowdery

Apologies: Stephen Long

Minutes of previous meeting read, agreed and signed

Pot Holes – Mostly dealt with – more appearing – a continuous battle!

Play Area: Planning 'Change of Use' – Granted.

Mowing – Alan Parker is interested in taking this on.

Planting – Hedge to No. 1 The Old School boundary – see document – plants will be Holly,

Pyracantha and variegated holly! To be ordered and planted in the Spring.

Notice Board – wording agreed – to be ordered.

Plaques for gates 'Donated by' to be ordered.

Broadband-Cigaclear – Notices up for work to start in February 2018.

Donation from Lutton Charity in Need of £350 for the Playing Field.

Defibrillator – The cost is in the region of £2,000!

Village Hall Insurance – Cheque drawn for £390.97 to the Village Hall.

Precept for 2018-19-£1500-This amount is confirmed.

Next meeting 12th March, 2018 – 7pm

REF: LPC-01/18